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Dear parent or carer,

We are pleased to announce that our school is taking part in WWF’s Green Ambassador scheme. As part of
the scheme we have set up a Green Team which is comprised of ”[Number of pupils]” pupils from each class.
The Green Team’s goal is to help make our school more sustainable and they have been working with
teachers and other members of the community to come up with some great ideas!

[INSERT INFORMATION ABOUT THE WORK THE GREEN TEAM HAS DONE / IDEAS THEY HAVE HAD. IS THERE
ANYTHING PARENTS CAN DO TO HELP?]

We hope that the Green Ambassadors scheme will help pupils to take a lead in championing sustainability in
the school and see how their actions can make a genuine difference. In turn we hope that this will help to
develop a generation of environmentally aware citizens with a broad understanding of the issues
surrounding sustainability and the ways in which they can take positive action.

You can find out more about what our Green Team are doing on the Green Ambassadors School Zone
website schoolzone.wwf.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

"[Insert signature]”

[Name]



